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After reading this bill. 

I strongly oppose it. This appears to be an attempt at stifling the 2nd ammendment 

again now going after small business owners. I would like to see kegislation based on 

our constitution. If one disagrees with a portion of it. We have mechanisms in place 

already to change it. 

It's called voting. 


